
Hello Giddings High School,  

As a member of the team that helped launch the ​Hire a Helper Scholarship​, I am excited to 
spread the word to your students! 

We are very passionate about helping students achieve higher education. 

The $2,000 scholarship occurs four times a year and is open to high school seniors and current 
college students. 

Our application dates are as follows: 

* Spring Contest Cycle: April 17 - July 17 of each year. 

* Summer Contest Cycle: July 18 - October 14 of each year. 

* Fall Contest Cycle: October 15 - January 15 of the following year. 

* Winter Contest Cycle: January 16 - April 16 of each year 

You can find all the information related to the scholarship on 
https://www.hireahelper.com/about/scholarships/ 

Best Regards, 

Hermann Samano | Content Marketing 
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